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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

TO: Patrick Otellini, Director, Earthquake Safety 
 Phimy Truong, Director, Youth Commission 
 Tom Hui, Director, Department of Building Inspection 
    
FROM: Andrea Ausberry, Clerk, Land Use and Economic Development Committee 

Board of Supervisors 
 
DATE:  February 28, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: LEGISLATION INTRODUCED 

 
The Board of Supervisors’ Land Use and Economic Development Committee has received the following 
proposed legislation, introduced by the Mayor on February 11, 2014: 
 

File No.  140120 
 

Ordinance amending the Building Code to require that existing private elementary and 
secondary schools obtain an evaluation by a licensed structural engineer for performance 
during a future earthquake, and assessing a fee for Building Department review and 
related evaluation processing; requiring that a building changing to a school occupancy 
classification comply with the evaluation requirements; making environmental findings, 
and findings under the California Health and Safety Code; and directing the Clerk of the 
Board of Supervisors to forward this Ordinance to the California Building Standards 
Commission upon final passage. 
 

If you have any additional comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to me at 
the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 
94102. 
 
c: William Strawn, Department of Building Inspection 
 Carolyn Jayin, Department of Building Inspection 
  
  
  
 
  

 

 


